
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 21, 2017 2:51:20 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 12:00 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Rick Phieffer

-- Phone --

-- Company --
private citizen

-- Address --
    

-- Comments --
We feel that the current rates charged to john q. public are sufficient and
rather than squeezing the publics pocket book.    Any application from Hydro
One for any increase in rates to the public should be brought before the OEB on a yearly bases to be
subject to review by the board and hopefully that might contain their need to continue raising their
rates under the shadow of a five year plan.

-- Attachment --
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